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THANK YOU!

“Coming together is a 
beginning.

Staying together is progress.
Working together is 

success.” 
–Henry Ford

Thank you for your support of public 
education on the Kenai PeninsulaFUNDING     FACILITIES     FUTURE



Strategic Plan



Staff Celebrations

Ms. Myla S. Liljemark, Seward Middle School, is in her seventeenth year as an educator in the 
Kenai Peninsula Borough School District, and the 2021 Alaska History Teacher of the Year!

Speech Language Pathologists (SLPs) 
honored with state association awards



Student Celebrations

Ryder, Tustumena Elementary
2021 Professional Mini Bull Riders 
World Champion (WCMB)

Spencer 
Kuan Co, 

Homer High 
School 

sophomore, 
receives a 

perfect score 
on AP 

Computer 
Science exam.

Plus, he received 
every point 

possible on the 
test, putting him 
in the top .29% 
of people who 
took the test. 



Enrollment and celebrations

The only school in Alaska to receive this distinguished 
honor in 2021, Soldotna Montessori School,

joins 11 other schools in the KPBSD to achieve the 
National Blue Ribbon excellence designation. 

Nationwide, 325 schools are honored with 2021 
National Blue Ribbon School recognition.

Airgas USA, a leading single-source 
supplier of gases, welding equipment, 
supplies, and safety products, awarded 
the Soldotna High School welding 
program a $10,000 grant.



Principal Appreciation Month



Kenai Peninsula Middle College School

Year Two: 35 students enroll in fall semester, with capacity for an 
additional 15 students to enroll in January 2022! 

KPC + KPBSD = KPMCS

Presenter
Presentation Notes
In the 2020-2021 school year, through River City Academy (RCA), the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District, launched a middle college pilot program! The Kenai Peninsula Middle College School (KPMCS) is a partnership with Kenai Peninsula College (KPC) and creates a bridge between high school and college by providing eligible students the opportunity to exceed their high school academics through classes at KPC.
Tuition, books and fees are paid by KPBSD and students receive both high school and college credit while working toward their Associate of Arts degree and meeting their high school graduation requirements. Hosted through RCA, students benefit from the support of a collaborative learning environment, a cohort of middle college peers, and a structured mentoring program.

Twenty-one students from River City Academy, Soldotna High School, Kenai Central High School, and Nikolaevsk School joined the pilot in 2020, and earned more than 200 college credits. One family said that middle college, “provides access to more advanced classes for high school students. Additionally, it serves as an introduction into the college framework with extra support both at the college and at a local school.”
In the 2021-2022 school year, 35 students enrolled for the fall semester, and there is capacity for an additional 15 students to enroll in the second semester beginning in January 2022.




COVID-19 Mitigation Plan

covid19.kpbsd.org/dashboard



Substitutes and
Open Positions



Questions?

The mission of the Kenai 
Peninsula Borough School 

District is to empower all 
learners to positively shape 

their futures.

www.KPBSD.org

THANK YOU to our parents, students, staff, 
community members, and elected officials
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